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American Revolution

Rochelle Chapter, NSDAR
PO Box 104
Rochelle, IL 61068
April 7, 2022

Greetings on behalf of Rochelle Chapter, National Society Daughters of the American Revolution.

America’s 250" birthday will be celebrated in 2026, which is only a few years away. The Daughters of the
American Revolution (DAR) have announced its partnership with the America 250 Foundation, and our
chapter is planning ways that our community can celebrate this important event.

As we plan to celebrate America’s birthday, we also strive to honor the brave men and women who
served and sacrificed for the cause of America’s freedom. Rochelle Chapter is interested in sponsoring
the placement of one or more America 250 Patriot Markers within our community, as part of an eventual
coast-to-coast chain across the United States; and we are writing to ask your interest in a Patriot Marker
being placed at the War Memorial at Lawnridge Cemetery.

While we are currently in a planning phase, we anticipate raising funds as soon as site selection is
finalized. The Patriot Markers are bronze plaques measuring 30” x 30” for the standalone version. An
example of the Patriot Marker is enclosed so you may visualize the marker’s appearance. The text will be
customized to reflect the sponsoring organization.

We look forward to meeting with you to discuss this project with you or provide a short presentation at
your request.

Respectfully,

ebecca Danner Laurie Perry

Chairman, America 250! Committee Regent
rdanner@gmail.com laurieannperry@hotmail.com
815-762-6910 573-774-9483
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